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December 21, 2020

Ms. Linda T. McGrew
Warden, FDC Miami
33 NE 4t Street
Miami, Florida 33132

Re: Appeal of blocked email communication
And blocked phone communication with
Anthony T. Williams #: 05963-122

Dear Warden McGrew,

This letter is to appeal the email notice I received on December 16, 2020 via Corrlinks stating, that my
email communication with Mr. Anthony T. Williams was blocked. The notice is attached (Exhibit 1). The
reason they stated was: “The Bureau has determined that such communication is detrimental to the
security, good order or discipline of the facility or might facilitate criminal activity.” These accusations
are preposterous, unfounded, downright ridiculous, malicious, intentionally demeaning and
discriminatory. The fact that | live 4,751 miles away from this facility and to accuse me of such ludicrous
statements are utterly laughable and incomprehensible. However, very empowering, actually ironic and
very flattering that a simple lay woman like me, and a facility like this... is threatened by me?
WOW...Incredible!

On November 23rd, 2020, this facility also blocked my phone conversations with Mr. Williams, reason? |
have no clue. Warden McGrew, | am also appealing this phone blocked as well, because | am NOT a
threat nor have I anything against this facility or to anyone in this facility, to prevent me from my rights
to communicate with Mr. Williams.

I'am a trusted family friend of Mr. Williams’ parents and his siblings for number of years. For this facility
to accuse me of such ludicrous, unfounded, damaging and discriminatory accusations, constitute: 1).
Violated both of my Civil and Human Rights’ First Ammendment of Free Speech and 2). Discriminations
in such manner as: a). Age discrimination, b). Gender discrimination, and c). Race discrimination.

Attached are copies of my Corrlinks email correspondence with Mr. Williams (Exhibit 2), since he arrived
in this facility on Dec. 6. Exhibits #2 are proofs that the contents of these email communications were
NOT in any way, formed or shape, a “detrimental to the security, good order or discipline of the facility
or might facilitate criminal activity.”



I AM humbly asking you, Warden McGrew, to re-instate both my email and phone communication
privileges with Mr. Anthony T. Williams, in good Faith.

Respectfully submitted,

(I

Rosy S. Esprecion



EXHIBIT “1”



Rosy Esprecion

From: admin@inmatemessage.com
Sent Date: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 3:34 AM
To: emeraldrosy56@gmail.com

Subject: Inmate: WILLIAMS, ANTHONY TROY

This message informs you that you have been blocked from communicating with the above-named federal
prisoner because the Bureau has determined that such communication is detrimental to the security, good order,
or discipline of the facility, or might facilitate criminal activity. The prisoner with whom you were communicating is
being informed of this block.

You may appeal this block within 15 days of the date of this message by submitting a written request to the
Warden of the prison where the prisoner is located. You should include a copy of this notice, an explanation of
your appeal request, and any additional documents or information you wish to be considered.

Este mensaje le informa de que ha sido bloqueado de comunicarse con los citados presos federales porque la
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